
 

Attn: Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 

Executive Office 

State Water Resources Control Board 

Cal/EPA Headquarters 

1001 "I" Street, 24th Floor 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

  

  

I am against the increased export of local water.  It will have a negative impact on areas already 

hard hit by the economy, and will create more burdens on local agriculture. 

  
Zach Hillman 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13


